
Weaver Lake Road Improvements

Popular feedback themes:

Open House Feedback Summary

From Feb. 25 through March 18, 2025, the City of Maple Grove collected public feedback on the proposed 
improvements for the Weaver Lake Road Improvements project. The following is a summary of the comments we 
received during this period. The project team will use this feedback to refine and finalize the corridor improvements. 
To stay informed, visit the project website to sign up for email/text updates: WeaverLakeRoad.com

Support for the proposed improvements.

Appreciation for planned measures to reduce 
speeding but concerns they may not be sufficient.  
Additional improvements suggested include:

Request to consider alternate roadway layouts:

•	 Roundabouts
•	 Stop signs

•	 Converting the roadway to 3 lanes with a 
center turn lane.

•	 Converting the roadway to 5 lanes with a 
center turn lane.

•	 Speed limit reduction
•	 Increased police presence 

Many intersections have poor sight lines.

Desire for right-turn lane into Tarleton Crst. N.

Traffic backups occur at Boston 
Scientific/W Fish Lake Rd. intersection.

Request for pedestrian-activated flashing sign 
at Zanzibar Ln. crossing.

Desire for better lighting along the corridor.

Concern that development planned in western 
Maple Grove will increase traffic and speeding.

Request for a right and left-turn lane into 
Shadow Creek Rd.

Request for wildlife signage due to frequent 
deer crossings.

Request for advanced signage/pedestrian-
activated flashing sign at Ranchview Lane crossing.
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Promotional tactics:


